
Ector County Independent School District 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 
 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF GUARANTEED MAXIMUM PRICE 

(GMP) FOR PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL PHASE III: KITCHEN, 
CAFETERIA EXPANSION AND INTERIOR  

 
DATE: February 17, 2015 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Under separate cover the Board will be asked to review the recommendation, regarding 
the Guaranteed Maximum Price (GMP) for Permian High School. 
 
 
 
 ************************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve request as noted under separate 
cover. 
 

************************ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe David L. Finley 
Superintendent of Schools Chief Operations Officer 


